
Service Bulletin No. 67-8 3, April 1967 

Subject: Lug Wrench for Optional Mag Star Wheels, 1967 Models GT350 and GT500 

Several reports from dealers and customers indicate that there are a number of vehicles in the field which 
do not have the correct lug wrench for those cars equipped with the optional Mag Star Wheels. 

The correct lug wrench to be used in conjunction with the Mag Star wheels carries the following part num- 
ber: S7MS $7032-B. This is a Shelby part number and must therefore be ordered from Shelby American. 

It is suggested that you check your stock of new vehicles equipped with Mag Star wheels for the correct 
lug wrench. Customers _or dealers who do not have the correct lug wrench in their cars may have them 
replaced under warranty. 

Harry Neumann 
Service and Warranty Administrator 


